
 
 
 
April 22, 2024 

 
(via email: mark.bell@sjursolutions.com)      
SJUR SOLUCTIONS INC. 
1324 Seven Springs Blvd 
Suite 301 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

 
RE:  Notice of Proposal Rejection for Solicitation No. 23-RFP00448/AP Various Services 
for Building Department Plan Reviews/Inspections-Residential and Commercial 

 
Dear Mr. Bell, 

 
Pursuant to the proposal specifications for solicitation No. 23-RFP00448/AP Various Services 
for Building Department Plan Reviews/Inspections-Residential and Commercial, Section 
3.19. RESPONSIVENESS OF THE PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION, the proposal from 
SJUR SOLUTIONS INC. has been rejected.  
 
During the initial review, it was determined that SJUR’s proposal was considered non-responsive 
due to the company’s submitted proposal indicating that the categories as outlined in Section 9. 
Vendor Questionnaire (items 12.5, 12.6 and 12.7) are not considered applicable to SJUR 
SOLUTIONS INC. 
  
On April 10, 2024, Procurement reached out to your firm asking for clarification on the firm’s 
intention regarding the received submission and the firm’s response was:” Thank you for 
reaching out to us. We agree that these categories are not applicable to our application for this 
project.” 
 
If you have any questions concerning this rejection, please contact Alisa Pike, Procurement 
Coordinator, at 352-754-4014. 

 
I want to thank you on behalf of Hernando County for your interest and response to the Request 
for Proposals. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

for Carla Rossiter-Smith, MSM PMP 
Chief Procurement Officer 

 
 

 
pc via email: Dennis O’Keefe, Hernando County Building Official 
 Thomas Drummond, Assistant Building Official 
 Kim Brady, Development Operations Manager 
 Cindy Garner, Finance Supervisor 
  
cc:  Contract File No. 23-RFP00448/AP 


